## State Police Commission



Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057
Fax (504) 925-7058

General Circular No. 78

Issue Date: August 08, 1997

In Re:

State Police Commission Meeting

The August 16, 1997 meeting of the State Police Commission has been canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is Monday, September 15, 1997.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Please post this General Circular in a prominent place, accessible to all commissioned personnel.

Sincerely,

Debra L. Johnson

Debra L. Johnson

Director